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Teresa A. Brown, Superintendent

May 10, 2021

Dear Jennings County School Parents:
RE: Returning Hotspots and Receiving Datacasting Equipment

Hotspots
Students attending traditional school will need to return their hotspot and their charging
cable by Monday, May 17th. Some schools have already started to collect these
devices. Please place the items in a plastic sandwich or freezer bag along with the
charger, Students can return their equipment at the following locations:
e Elementary School Students: Please return hotspots to the homeroom teacher
e Middle School Students: Please return hotspots to the Library tech area.
e High School Students: Please return hotspots to the JCHS tech office
Current Online Students will keep their hotspots and turn those in during text-book
check-in. JCHS Summer School Students will need to keep hotspots until the end of
summer school. This is JCHS only. All other schools are due back May 17.

All hotspots that are not returned could be charged $85.00 for the device, and $15.00

for the cable.

Datacasting Equipment:
Please do not return any datacasting equipment for the summer, which is the window
unit and/or rooftop antenna. We are going to continue with our datacasting installs

throughout the summer. |f you are returning a hotspot, and need datacasting
equipment, please call the tech hotline 812-352-1921 and leave a message stating that
you need the equipment, and someone will call you back to make arrangements. Please

leave your name, student names, school, and the best time to reach you. We could be
sending more Datacasting equipment out if it arrives before the end of the school year.

If not, we will send out another notification for pick-up dates in June.

Slincerely,

Josh Taylor
Director of IT
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